The Town of Westborough will hold a public meeting to present the Draft Phase II Alternatives Screening Report for its Comprehensive Wastewater Management Plan/Environmental Impact Report (CWMP/EIR).  Input and comments from the public will be collected at this time, and during the MEPA public review period, which will be announced by MEPA in the Monitor.  The Phase II findings will be presented during a special public hearing convened by the Board of Selectmen.   

Thursday, June 6, 2002, 7:30 PM

Forbes Municipal Building, Rooms 23 & 24

45 W. Main St.

Westborough, MA

For more information contact the Selectmen’s office at (508) 366-3030 or Kate Barrett, Public Participation Manager for the Consortium, at (617) 357-5772 or kbarrett@reginavilla.com.

